
Parents,

I want to follow up regarding the email you received Tuesday morning regarding our plans 
for the Remote Learning Protocol and your child’s education during the time we are out of 
school.  As was mentioned, we are not returning to school for at least two weeks following 
Spring Break.  We are currently working on plans to deliver remote learning during this time.

To our students, thank you for your patience, prayers, and understanding during this time.  
We don’t know exactly what the next few weeks will look like, but we are committed to 
working with you to deliver the best opportunities for you to learn during your time away from 
school.  For our parents, thank you for your patience, prayers, and understanding during this 
time, as well.  

Here is a plan for students who may need to return to the building to pick up any materials:
•	 The building will be open on Monday, March 23 from 9:00am - 4:00pm.
•	 The main gate is the only entry and our security staff will be signing everyone in and 
	 out.
•	 Social distancing will be the expectation. Students should not come in groups and 
	 should keep their time in the building to a few minutes.

You should receive an email from your teachers on Monday to discuss their plans for the 
delivery of your coursework during the time we are away.  Teachers will then begin sending 
out lessons by Tuesday.  

Please join us in prayer as we work together to meet the challenges created by the spread of 
this virus.  While we don’t know exactly what the future with regard to the next few weeks will 
be, I believe that all things are possible through God’s grace.  

Thank you and please don’t hesitate to let me know if you have questions.

Serving Christ together,

Greg Tackett


